
June-July 2024
Dear Churches and Friends,

Family

It has been a very busy summer full of camps and conferences.  We have been blessed to have Samantha home 
from college for a couple months.  JR has been able to come home for a few days also and it has been a joy 
to have some time with them both!  As the summer comes to a close, we would ask that you pray for all our 
children as they begin a new school year!  

Ministry

Over the past few months we have received updates from the effects of VBS Express.  God saved souls and 
added families to churches in the Philippines through your generous giving of supplies that brought people to 
hear the Gospel.  Thank you for your part!

We continue to help ship boxes of NTs for Ambassador Baptist Ministries and the Bible Handout Ministry.  It 
is so encouraging to hear about many churches getting involved in winning people to Christ who drop by to 
receive a free Bible.  If you don’t already have this ministry as part of your Gospel outreach, please contact us 
and we will gladly help. 

Just a few weeks ago, our pastor was able to travel to Columbia with about 1500 John/Romans and thousands 
of tracts and deliver them to missionary Jonathan Hernandez.  Satan fought hard again but lost.  Brazil and 
Columbia are starting to block Gospel literature from entering in any way.  Please pray that this seed will find 
fertile ground as the missionaries and their people endeavor to sow it.

We are always excited by the reports of fruit coming from the ministries of Homeless No More Baptist Church 
in Fort Worth, Texas.  We had the privilege of updating a tract design for them and sending them another 
batch of tracts that will have the power to save a lost soul and make them eternally washed in the blood of the 
crucified one and Homeless No More.

Over the next few months we will be striving to encourage the growth of our ministry by making a concerted 
effort to raise more support and encourage churches in missions.  We know as we do that we will be meeting 
more and more missionaries and learning of more and more needs.  We fully expect that God will bless this 
endeavor and we will begin to see more accomplished for His purpose and glory.

Prayer Requests

- God to raise our support level so we can increase in our presence and projects on the mission field
- God to grant us grace and strength as we seek to grow His ministry
- Mission trip planning and provision

For the Great Commission,

The Bingham Family


